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The following proposal has been reviewed by the University Senate Admissions and Academic 

Standards Committee: 

 

Third Bachelor’s Degree 

 

Currently, no language exists in the University Senate Rules that addresses whether or not a 

student can earn more than two bachelor’s degrees at the University of Kentucky.  

(Requirements for a second bachelor’s degree are explained in Senate Rule 5.4.1.3.)  During the 

2007/2008 academic year, the Senate Admissions and Academic Standards Committee 

requested, and received, a “Sense of the Senate” discussion on the subject of obtaining more than 

two bachelor’s degrees.  During the Sense of the Senate discussion, there was no opposition to 

the concept of a student obtaining more than two bachelor’s degrees.  As a result, the SA&ASC 

approves the idea of allowing a student to obtain more than one bachelor’s degree.   

 

 


